
From: Randy Zarnke <itrap2@gci.net> 
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 6:37 PM 
To: Sen. Mia Costello <Sen.Mia.Costello@akleg.gov> 
Cc: Sen. Click Bishop <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov>; Sen. Scott Kawasaki 
<Sen.Scott.Kawasaki@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB 77 
  
Thank you for sponsoring this bill which will to allow on-line charitable gaming by operators and 
permittees after the pandemic allowances have expired.  
  
I serve as president for the Alaska Trappers Association and the Fairbanks Hockey Hall of Fame.  Both 
organizations benefit from the State’s charitable gaming system.  We would be hard-pressed to make 
ends meet without this income stream.  We encourage passage of SB 77. 
  
Amendments have been proposed by the gaming industry which would remove the need to verify age 
and location for ticket purchasers.  We support these amendments. 
 


